Sent: 15 July 2022 10:44
To: Planning Planning
Subject: Comments re planning 2022/1863/P

[EXTERNAL EMAIL] Beware — This email originated outside Camden Council and may be malicious Please take extra
care with any links, attachments, requests to take action or for you to verify your password etc. Please note there
have been reports of emails purporting to be about Covid 19 being used as cover for scams so extra vigilance is
required.

Hello there,

I H e has asked me to write to you on his behalf re application number 2022/1863/P.

My father would like to object to this application. Avenue road is one of London’s great boulevards. Its history is
routed in grand detached villa homes. There are plenty of roads in London that are know for terraced housing, but
Avenue road, is not one of those roads. This application erodes the history of Avenue road and its unique
prestigious place in London. The existing home on this location was a single family home. An application for a single
family home or even two homes on this site would be in keeping with the street. But 12 four bed terraced homes is
not appropriate for this location.

Please can you email me to confirm that this objection has been registered.

Many thanks,
Serena Freeman on behalf of Meir Elias



